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In November 2014 Merck in-licensed the recombinant, live attenuated rVSV∆G-ZEBOV-GP vaccine 
originally developed by the Public Health Agency of Canada.  The Merck team worked with a large 
number of partners including NewLink Genetics, WHO, Doctors without Borders, CDC, NIH, the 
Department of Defense, and BARDA to evaluate the vaccine for safety, immunogenicity, and efficacy in 
the midst of the largest Ebola outbreak ever.  Based on the Phase I, II, and III studies conducted over 
the course of the last 16 months the vaccine has been shown to be generally well tolerated and 
immunogenic.  Furthermore, the interim analysis from the ring vaccination study conducted by the WHO 
in Guinea has suggested that the vaccine is efficacious.  Given the ongoing threat from this devastating 
disease, assembling all data and filing for product licensure as quickly as possible remains a critical goal 
for Merck and our many partners.  
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